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10/02/23 
 
Dear Evie  
 
Many thanks for your letter which I received this morning. I am glad you wrote to me and thought 
the ideas you had are really important.  
 
I would like to invite you to the adult Equality Group meeting which will be held on Friday 24th March 
at 2-3pm. It will be held in the Southwark Room. I have told Miss Mitchell who is (quite rightly) very 
proud that you wrote to me, to express your interest in my invitation.  
 
The adult Equality group has only met once so far but in our meeting we agreed to think about:  
 
-Race and Culture 
-Religion  
-Different Family Structures 
 
I was disappointed to hear in your letter that you have been told that ‘because you were a girl you 
couldn’t play football’! I do hope that wasn’t here at Nutfield Church. If it was, I think we should not 
accept that. I would happily step in and help you with this or, if you would like, you could speak with 
Miss Mitchell. I am glad you raised it though, well done!  
 
The issue you raised about diabetes is interesting. We need to think more about children with 
medical conditions. It may be something you want to ask about it the meeting or just say why it’s 
important to you.  
 
You are a credit to your teacher and to your family. I hope they are as proud of you as I am!  
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Imogen Woods 
Headteacher 
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10/02/23 
 
Dear Izabelle  
 
Many thanks for your letter which I received this morning. I am glad you wrote to me and thought 
the ideas you had are really important. The adult Equality group has only met once so far but in our 
meeting we agreed to think about:  
 
-Race and Culture 
-Religion  
-Different Family Structures 
 
I did also mention to the group that Pupil Parliament were asking about what we can do to make our 
school more accessible for anyone in wheel chairs and that let to a wider conversation about 
disability. I think therefor that your experiences of having a family member with a disability will mean 
that your comments would be very valuable indeed . 
 
I would like to invite you to the adult Equality Group meeting which will be held on Friday 24th March 
at 2-3pm. It will be held in the Southwark Room. I have told Miss Mitchell who is (quite rightly) very 
proud that you wrote to me, to express your interest in my invitation.  
 
You are a credit to your teacher and to your family. I hope they are as proud of you as I am!  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Imogen Woods 
Headteacher 
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10/02/23 
 
Dear Isabelle  
 
Many thanks for your letter which I received this morning. I am glad you wrote to me and thought 
the ideas you had are really important.  
 
I would like to invite you to the adult Equality Group meeting which will be held on Friday 24th March 
at 2-3pm. It will be held in the Southwark Room. I have told Miss Mitchell who is (quite rightly) very 
proud that you wrote to me, to express your interest in my invitation.  
 
 
The adult Equality group has only met once so far but in our meeting we agreed to think about:  
 
-Race and Culture 
-Religion  
-Different Family Structures 
 
I absolutely agree with what you wrote: that we should all look for ways to ‘help disabled people and 
stop all racist people in the world’.  
 
I thought your idea of discussing what we can do to help our Ukrainian friends and classmates further 
was well timed and very kind. I am sure we can have that conversation in the adult meeting. I think 
the adults would value your thoughts on the matter.  
 
You are a credit to your teacher and to your family. I hope they are as proud of you as I am!  
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Imogen Woods 
Headteacher 
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10/02/23 
 
Dear Izabelle  
 
Many thanks for your letter which I received this morning. I am glad you wrote to me and thought 
the ideas you had are really important. The adult Equality group has only met once so far but in our 
meeting we agreed to think about:  
 
-Race and Culture 
-Religion  
-Different Family Structures 
 
I did also mention to the group that Pupil Parliament were asking about what we can do to make our 
school more accessible for anyone in wheel chairs and that let to a wider conversation about 
disability. I think that your experiences of having a family member with a disability will mean that 
your thoughts on the matter would be very valuable indeed.  
 
I was surprised that you have come across people who say things about what people can wear! I 
think all the adults know that we can all wear what we like (regardless of age, gender or race). It 
would be good for me to know more if you think it’s something that we as an Equality Ambassadors 
Group need to address with the school.  Do let our Vice Chair or Admin assistant know if you would 
like it added to our next agenda!  
 
I would like to invite you to the adult Equality Group meeting which will be held on Friday 24th March 
at 2-3pm. It will be held in the Southwark Room. I have told Miss Mitchell who is (quite rightly) very 
proud that you wrote to me, to express your interest in my invitation.  
 
You are a credit to your teacher and to your family. I hope they are as proud of you as I am!  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Imogen Woods 
Headteacher 
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10/02/23 
 
Dear Bonnie 
 
Many thanks for your letter which I received this morning. I am glad you wrote to me and thought 
the ideas you had are really important.  
The adult Equality group has only met once so far but in our meeting we agreed to think about:  
 
-Race and Culture 
-Religion  
-Different Family Structures 
 
I am glad you raised the issue of disability too. It is something we have discussed with Pupil 
Parliament too. I have also touched on it with the adult Equality Group and Governors as I want to 
make the school more accessible for all people. Your experience and expertise in this area are really 
important to us; thank you for asking to join the adult group to share your ideas.  
 
I love the idea of learning sign language you raised in your letter. I have discussed this in the past 
with Mrs Rutter – she, as you know knows Makaton well. I would love to have a teacher of British 
Sign Language one day! 
 
So we can be sure your ideas are brought up and we make time to listen to you, I would like to invite 
you to the adult Equality Group meeting which will be held on Friday 24th March at 2-3pm. It will be 
held in the Southwark Room. I have told Miss Mitchell who is (quite rightly) very proud that you 
wrote to me, to express your interest in my invitation.  
 
You are a credit to your teacher and to your family. I hope they are as proud of you as I am!  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Imogen Woods 
Headteacher 


